
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                           

          

Pasture dieback over the past 2 years has 

significantly affected pastures in coastal 

Queensland.  Dieback in Buffel grass 

pastures in Queensland has also been a 

problem over a number of years. 

 
This meeting will give information on:  

 recognising pasture dieback 

 grass species affected 

 current research projects carried out 

by Meat & Livestock Australia (MLA) 

 likely causes 

 strategies being developed to deal 

with the problem. 

 

Where:  Boonah Golf Club 

Date:  Wednesday 31 October 

Time:  6.00pm to 8.00pm  

Tea & coffee  provided 

 

Contacts 
Damien O’Sullivan (DAF) 0459 812 261 
damien.osullivan@daf.qld.gov.au 

 

Greg Palmer (MLA)  0418 870 745  
agpalmer@matrixprof.com.au 
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